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131 1 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Pastoral Care 
Church Membership & Attendance 

1935-1983 

  2 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Pastoral Care 
Pilmore, Joseph 

n.d. 

  3 Subject  Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Pastoral Care 
Visiting the Sick 

1952-1983 

  4 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Pastoral Care 
Visiting the Sick 
Materials for Distribution 

1946-1965 

  5 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Pastoral Counseling 1948-1980 

  6 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Pastoral Counseling 1944-1985 

  7 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Pastoral Theology 1981-n.d. 

  8 Subject Files--Life 
and Work 

Planning 1973-1979 

  9 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Planning Conference 1951-1980 



132 1 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Planning Conference 
First Methodist Churches of 
Collingswood & Haddon Height, NJ 

1945-1955 

  2 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Planning Conference 
Literary Productions--FBS 

n.d. 

  3 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Planning Conference 
Planned Programs of Various 
Churches 

1948-1963 

  4 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1958-1981 

  5 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1951-1978 

  6 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1977-1985 

133 1 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1937-n.d. 

  2 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1937-1966 

  3 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1961-1981 



  4 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1954-1983 sc 

  5 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1955-1964 

134 1 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1960-1970 

  2 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1955-1982 

  3 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1963-1983 

  4 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1936-1951 

  5 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1936-1959 

  6 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 1959-1982 

  7 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Biblical 

1963-1982 

  8 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Biography 

1937-1979 



  9 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Biography 

1964-n.d. 

135 1 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Communicating the Gospel to the 
Secular Mind 

1974 

  2 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Doctrinal 

1965-1977 

  3 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Evangelistic Preaching 

1957-1964 

  4 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Expository 

1984-n.d. 

  5 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
History of Preaching 

n.d. 

  6 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Blackwood, Andrew W. 

1937-1966sc 

  7 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Brooks, Phillips 

1967-1969 

  8 Subject Files—Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Buttrick, George A. 

1972-1980 

  9 Subject Files--Life 
Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Chalmer, Thomas 

1936, 1966 



  10 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Chrysostom, John 

1945-1982 

  11 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Coke, Thomas 

n.d. 

  12 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Copeland, Kenneth 

1963, 1972 

  13 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Criswell, W. A. 

n.d. 

  14 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
English, Donald 

1981 

  15 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Ensley, F. Gerald 

1964-1967 

  16 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Fosdick, Harry Emerson 

953-1978sc 

  17 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Goodson, Kenneth 

1971-1984 

  18 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Gossip, Arthur John 

1964-1969 

  19 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Green, Michael 

1984 



  20 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Harmon, Nolan B. 

n.d. 

  21 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Hunt, Earl 

1969, 1981 

  22 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Jefferson, Charles E. 

n.d. 

  23 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Jones, E. Stanley 

n.d. 

  24 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Jowett, John Henry 

1966-1971 
  

  25 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Kennedy, Gerald 

n.d. 

  26 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Lloyd-Jones, Martyn 

1966-1982 

  27 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Luther, Martin 

1983 

  28 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Maclaren, Alexander 

1964 

  29 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Massey, James Earl 

1976-1977 



136 1 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Mathews, James K. 

1962 

  2 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Moody, Dwight L. 

1934-1974 sc 

  3 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Moore, Arthur J. 

1962 

  4 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Morgan, G. Campbell 

1965-1972 

  5 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Nouwen, Henri J. 

1977 

  6 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Ogilvie, Lloyd J. 

1984-1985 

  7 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Parker, Joseph 

n.d. 
  

  8 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Pilmore, Joseph 

n.d. 

  9 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Quayle, William 

1957 

  10 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Raines, Richard 

1970-n.d. 



  11 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Rees, Paul S. 

1952-1983 

  12 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Rice, Merton S. 

n.d.-1949 

  13 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Riley, William Bell 

1983 

  14 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Robertson, Frederick 

1967 

  15 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Sockman, Ralph W. 

1957-1980sc 

  16 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Shoemaker, Samuel M. 

n.d.-1963 

  17 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Spurgeon, Charles H. 

1968-1984 sc 

  18 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Steele, Daniel 

1974 

  19 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Stewart, James S. 

1962-1969 

  20 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Stott, John R. 

1961-1984 sc 



  21 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Tindley, Charles A. 

1979-1982 

  22 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching--Personalities 
Trueblood, Elton 

n.d. 

  23 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Preaching in an Age of 
Sensationalism 

1973 

  24 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Preparation/Study Tools 

190-1981 

  25 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Research in Religious Speaking 

1963 

  26 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Speech 

1933-1981 

137 1 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preaching 
Writing 

1958-1974 

  2 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preparing to Preach 
Notebook 

n.d. 

  3 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Preparing to Preach 
Notebook (Continued) 

1968-1971 

  4 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Printed Material 
“The Gospel of Don’t for Parson 
and Parish”--Holland, William W. 

1945 



  5 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Printed Material 
Simeon Stylites 

1956-1957 

  6 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Printed Material 
“Ten Faces of Ministry” 

n.d. 

  7 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Psychology n.d. 

  8 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Relationship to the World 
The Pastor and His Community 

1951-1973 

  9 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Rewards of the Ministry 194-1984 

  10 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 1962-1982 

  11 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
Baptism 

1953-1982 

138 1 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
Baptism 
Infants/Children 

1950-1980 

  2 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
Dedication of Infants 

1979-n.d. 

  3 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
The Lord’s Supper 

1934-n.d. 



  4 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
The Lord’s Supper 

1953-1976 

  5 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
The Lord’s Supper 

1972-1984 

  6 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
The Lord’s Supper 
Dismissals--FBS 

1939-1984 sc 

139 1 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
The Lord’s Supper 
Mediations 

1944-1984 sc 

  2 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
The Lord’s Supper 
Mediations 

1939-1984 

  3 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
The Lord’s Supper 
Orders of Worship 

1958-1980 
  

  4 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
The Lord’s Supper 
Order of Worship 

1950-1980 

  5 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Sacraments 
The Theology and Administration of 
the Sacraments 

1972, 1977 

  6 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Secrets of Effective Ministry 
Advice to Young Ministers 

1959-1985 

  7 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Secrets of Effective Ministry 
Self-Evaluation 

1976-1984 



  8 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Servant-Stance 1982-1983 

  9 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Spiritual Director 1981 

140 1 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Stewardship 1941-1947 

  2 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Stewardship 1940-1982 sc 

  3 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Stewardship 
Bibliography 

n.d.-1982 

  4 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Stewardship 
Dynamic Kernels Foundation, Inc. 
Hayden, Perry 

1946-1951 

  5 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Stewardship 
FBS--Suggested Outline for Book 

1979-1980 

  6 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Stewardship 
The Minister’s Stewardship 

n.d. 

  7 Subject Files--Life 
and Work of the 
Minister 

Stewardship 
Non-Financial 

1946-1962 
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